
We need to better consider the impact this will have on the economy.  This bill is poorly 
understood, overly complex, and uncertain in the outcome. 
 
Oregon is already one of the cleanest states in the nation, and at the same time one of the 
most difficult to deal with for new businesses, particularly in manufacturing.   
 


